
 

5th Grade Newsletter - March 2025 
    

 

Unit 4 - Essential Question: How can we convince others to use Earth’s 
resources in a more sustainable way? 

We will learn about sustainable systems, including ecosystems, recycling systems 
and food webs. Students will eventually choose a practice at Sullivan to create an 
instructional video teaching our school community how to make it more 
sustainable.  

 
Math- Bridges Unit 5 - Multiplying and Dividing Fractions 

In Unit 5 we will expand our multiplication and division strategies to include 
the multiplying whole numbers by different types of fractions. 

March Number Corner  

In March, we will collect data on our classroom pencils and analyze the  
graphs we create together.  We will also explore patterns in place value.

Specialist 

Beginning March 17th, Ms. Olson and Ms. Harness will have Make Space with 
Mr. Kimmel and Health with Ms. Amy. Mrs. Adams will have Music with Mr. 
Nate and Gym with Mr. Jeff. These will be our final specialist classes for the 
year!  



Science from Scientists 
 We started our spring partnership with Science from 
Scientists. Every two weeks, we have guest scientists come to 
do investigations with 5th graders. We get to do these lessons 
in the middle school science lab, thanks to Mr. Woldum!  

So far we have learned about how companies use data to target 
advertising to consumers online and food webs.  
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